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Comments: I spent several memorable summers on the shores of Lake Tarleton roughly 20 years ago. I still have

vivid memories of the beautiful and serene environment. I was alarmed to hear of possible logging and

development in the area, which I think would be a permanent and irreversible blight on the area suffered by all

public visitors, while the benefits would go only to select private individuals. Please do not underestimate the

value to the public and future generations of this beautiful land. This area should be protected for public

enjoyment and for posterity without further development. I would urge the Forest Service to reject the

development plan and make the necessary administrative changes to protect this special, scenic area for the

long term. 


